
Glass Gathering Meeting Minutes 
December 9, 2017, 9:00 – 11:00 am, generously hosted by Harmony Stained Glass, Pasadena, Texas 
 
December brings our annual Christmas party, complete with a White Elephant gift exchange. Plenty of 
food, fun and gifts both great and gag to go around. Plus a little stealing. Barbara, the club’s co-
president presided over our gathering.  This was a good year for the club financially; Joanne gave us a 
positive Treasurer’s report. Members proposed ideas for next year’s meetings. Members were also 
notified that they will need to be prepared to vote at the January meeting on the Board’s proposed 
changes to the annual May Art Show. Watch your email after the New Year for more information. 
 

 
 
 
Until next month, have a blessed holiday season! 


